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Report To Be Issued in Early July Assessing Root Cause Analysis 
 of Kingston Fossil Plant Ash Spill 

The TVA Office of Inspector General, TVA OIG, will issue a report in early July 
assessing TVA’s root cause analysis and the management practices that likely 
contributed to the coal fly ash spill at the Kingston Fossil Plant on December 22, 2008.  
The TVA OIG review of TVA’s report will evaluate the conclusion drawn in the report 
and will present an objective perspective from a nationally known engineering and 
consulting firm on the findings of TVA’s consultants. 

 

 


